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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/03/2020  15:57:352019/6145/P SUPC Lesley Angel While I am sympathetic to the family needs for the proposed extension, I am concerned that my privacy would 

be compromised by the first floor window which would overlook my kitchen/diner, conservatory and garden. 

I understand that the original decorative rear window is to be re-used, but this is not stated on the plans that 

this proposed rear window would retain its present obscured glass.  If there is to be no guarantee of frosted 

glass then I would have to object on grounds of overlooking my property at close quarters.

10/03/2020  11:37:042019/6145/P SUPC Ms M E Hill I live two doors away from this application.  The upper storey added to this  building will affect the view from 

my downstairs kitchen side window.  At the moment I look out from this window to see sky.  The new 

development will block this view and take away my natural light.

The only other window into my kitchen is on the front and this too is affected by the back of the opposite 

building  in Alma Street.

Therefore this current building application will make my kitchen darker.  As a retired older person I spend most 

of my time in my kitchen as at the moment it is the brightest room on my ground floor.

07/03/2020  16:34:072019/6145/P SUPC J Bradshaw While very sympathetic to the need for an extra family bedroom, it is also felt that the revised plan (31/01) for a 

flat roof on the extension is not as architecturally sympathetic to this Victorian building as the gable roof in the 

original application. As the extension not only overlooks but overbears the house/s directly behind in Alma 

Street, this is a strong consideration for us. Also, to give a degree of privacy to our bathroom, it is hoped that 

the rear window in the proposed extension is in stained and frosted glass - as is the original window in the 

back wall that will be removed.

10/03/2020  11:37:222019/6145/P SUPC Ms M E Hill I live two doors away from this application.  The upper storey added to this  building will affect the view from 

my downstairs kitchen side window.  At the moment I look out from this window to see sky.  The new 

development will block this view and take away my natural light.

The only other window into my kitchen is on the front and this too is affected by the back of the opposite 

building  in Alma Street.

Therefore this current building application will make my kitchen darker.  As a retired older person I spend most 

of my time in my kitchen as at the moment it is the brightest room on my ground floor.
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